
 

News Release 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Magaly Olivero   
Magaly.Olivero@greenwichhospital.org 
(203) 863-3463 (office) 
(203) 500-4534 (mobile)  
 

Oncology nurse earns Greenwich Hospital’s top nursing honor  

Greenwich, CT (May 2, 2019) – Lynn Carbino, RN, Oncology, was honored with the Helen 

Meehan Award for Excellence in Nursing as part of Greenwich Hospital’s annual Ceremony for 

Excellence in Nursing to mark national Nurses Week. The award is given each year to a nurse 

who demonstrates excellence in nursing practice, teaching and leadership.  

Other recipients honored at the ceremony included Romelle Maloney, MD, obstetrician and 

gynecologist, who received the Physician Partner in Care Award. Lori Bufano from the 

Purchasing Department received the Partner in Care Award.  

Anna Cerra, DNP, RN, chief nursing officer and senior vice president of Patient Care Services, 

congratulated all the nominees. “You all deserve our admiration and our respect for the 

dedicated work you do each and every day,” Cerra told the audience in the packed auditorium.   

Meehan Award for Excellence in Nursing  

A nurse for 27 years, Carbino was praised by her peers for her enthusiasm, caring nature and 

dedication in her role as oncology nurse educator. “Having Lynn on the team makes a huge 

difference and plays a crucial role in our success,” said Norman G. Roth, Greenwich Hospital’s 

president and chief executive officer. “It’s incredible how often she goes above and beyond to 

assist patients and their family members.” The Greenwich resident is an active board member of 

the Fairfield County Chapter of the Association for Oncology Nurse Navigators. She also 

coordinates the hospital’s annual cancer survivorship event that draws more than 100 patients 

and family members. 

Physician Partner in Care Award  

Dr. Maloney was honored for her commitment to the community and hospital, as voted by the 

nursing staff. The Stamford resident is an advocate for women of all ages and ethnicities, 

empowering them to take charge of their health. “Dr. Maloney is a dedicated and skilled 

physician who puts patient safety at the forefront of her practice. She is a loved and respected 

member of the Greenwich Hospital family,” said Spike Lipschutz, MD, chief medical officer and 

senior vice president of Medical Services. In 2017, Dr. Maloney was awarded the YWCA 
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BRAVA award for her commitment to excellence within her profession and the community. She 

is also the recipient of the Fairfield County Doctor of Distinction Female Trailblazer Award.  

Partner in Care Award  

Lori Bufano from the Purchasing Department received the Partner in Care Award for assisting 

hospital staff to procure products and equipment in an efficient and cost-effective manner that 

keeps the organization competitive and on the cutting edge of technology. “Lori is a true asset to 

our organization. Her attitude can be described as ‘We will get it done!’” said Marc Kosak, senior 

vice president for Administration. Bufano resides in Wilton.  

Captions: 
Photo #1: Lynn Carbino, RN, winner of the Helen Meehan Award for Excellence in Nursing, flanked by 
Anna Cerra, DNP, RN, chief nursing officer and Norman G. Roth, president and chief executive officer of 
Greenwich Hospital.   
 
Photo #2: Romelle Maloney, MD, Greenwich Hospital’s Physician Partner in Care Award winner, with 
Spike Lipschutz, MD, chief medical officer and senior vice president of medical services.  
 
Photo #3: Lori Bufano was presented the Partner in Care Award by Marc Kosak, senior vice president of 
administration at Greenwich Hospital.  
 

 
Greenwich Hospital is a member of Yale New Haven Health. Greenwich is a 206-bed community hospital serving 
lower Fairfield County, Connecticut and Westchester County, New York. It is a major academic affiliate of Yale 
School of Medicine. Founded in 1903, Greenwich Hospital has evolved into a progressive medical center and 
teaching institution representing all medical specialties and offering a wide range of medical, surgical, diagnostic and 
wellness programs. Greenwich Hospital is recognized throughout the healthcare industry as a leader in service and 
patient satisfaction excellence. Greenwich Hospital has the prestigious Magnet designation from the American 
Nurses Credentialing Center, the nation’s highest honor of nursing excellence. 

 
 


